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Republic of the Philippines

Pepartment of Education

REGION XIII - CARAGA
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF SURIGAO CITY

September 21, 2020

Division Memorandum No. [ ,s. 2020

BRIGADA ESKWELA PARTNERSHIP WEBINAR SERIES #2 PARENTS

To:

Reference: DepEd Memorandum OU-LAPP No. Q-331, s. 2020

L.

AND TEACHERS IN A HOME-BASED LEARNING SETTING

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chiefs — SGOD

Division Partnership Focal Person

Elementary and Secondary School Administrators and Teachers
District Federated PTA Officers

Parents

This Division

Pursuant to Memorandum OU-LAPP No. Q-331, s. 2020, the External Partnership Service (EPS)
has recently concluded the conduct of the Brigada Eskwela Partnership Webinar Series #2
Parents and Teachers in A Home-Based Learning Setting on September 24, 2020 @ 8:00-
12:00 noon with the theme “Brigada Eskwela: Bayanihan sa Pag-aaral ng mga Bata”. The
webinar oriented and capacitated the parents and teachers with different strategies to serve the
learners with the same quality of education while at home.

The activity intends to:

a.) Discuss the general concept of various Distance Learning Modalities;

b.) Teach the parents on how to act as tutor to replicate the instruction processes in school
including a set curriculum, traditional instruction, assignments and others;

c.) Identify and appreciate the new role of parents and teachers in distance learning or home-based
learning;

d.) Create happy, safe and protective home-based learning environment; and

e.) Create individual learning approaches, applicable activities address the individual learners’
needs, interest, and goals of learners.

The target participants for the said webinar are as follows:
e Schools Division Superintendent
SGOD - Chief
Division Partnership Focal Person
Elementary and Secondary School Administrators and Teachers
District Federated PTA Officers and parents

All Schools District Supervisors and centrally located schools are encouraged to host a “Live

Streaming™ of the webinar on their official district/school FB page and invite teachers and parents
to watch in their respective offices as long as the health and safety protocols are observed.

Participants of the said webinar will register using this Registration  Link
hup.//bit.ly/BEPWEBRegistrationMindanao on or before September 22, 2020.

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

KAREN L. GA
Schools Divigi

IDA, PhD, CESO VI
Superintendeg}



